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EVV Compliance Grace Period Ends Dec. 31

Background:

Effective Jan. 1, 2025, the payers, HHSC  and managed care organizations (MCOs), will begin 
EVV Usage reviews to ensure  state-required personal care services and home health care 
services, are in  compliance with EVV requirements and policies.

Payers will begin contract or  enforcement action for dates of service on or after Jan. 1, 2025, 
for program  providers, financial management services agencies and CDS employers who do 
not  meet EVV compliance requirements for EVV Usage and home phone landline reviews. 

Action:

MCOs must post the information in this  notice to their MCO EVV website. MCOs should 
replace any contact information or  resources with their information as applicable.

Resources:

Review  of the  for more information  about EVV section 11000 EVV Policy Handbook
Compliance grace period.

Contact:

EVVMCO@hhs.texas.gov

Type: Informational

To: MMP; STAR; STAR+PLUS; STARHEALTH; STAR_KIDS

From: EVV

https://www.hhs.texas.gov/handbooks/electronic-visit-verification-policy-handbook/11000-evv-compliance-reviews
https://www.hhs.texas.gov/handbooks/electronic-visit-verification-policy-handbook
mailto:EVVMCO@hhs.texas.gov

